
Creative Placemaking Subcommittee - November report 
 
The subcommittee members met on November 30th to resume conversations about the 
development of a Northfield Art Walk in collaboration with local teachers. Subcommittee 
members in attendance were  Natalie Draper, Teresa Jensen, Matt Klooster, and Juliane 
Shibata.  Heather Lawrenz could not attend the meeting but shared information about the art 
pieces profiled on the art walk map prior to the meeting.  This information included 
recommended edits to the map proposed by Teresa and Natalie based on their experience of 
walking the recommended route.  The team discussed profiling select art pieces on the back of 
the map with a photo and brief narrative about each piece, and the team divided responsibilities 
for researching and developing these narratives and acquiring images.  Additionally, the team 
developed a tentative deadline to finalize the project by spring break 2022.  We have agreed to 
not meet during the month of December and to resume our subcommittee meetings in January of 
2022.  
 
All my best, 
 
Matt 
 
 


